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 A couple reminders!!! 

 Please make sure to check your child's folder and notebooks daily, for 

homework assignments. 

 Parents, please make sure the assignments come back to school. I noticed 

that some students, don't bring back their assignments the next day. 

 Parents please be aware, that if a child misses a homework assignment, 

he or she will receive a sad  face. However, the next day the child will 

receive a sticker for completing their assignment. 

 Picture Day will be Wednesday, October 10th. I will send the picture 

forms home with the students on Monday insha'Allah. 

 Pre-Schoolers will have a Quran competition, for Surat Al-Fatiha. 

 Semifinals will be on Thursday, November 1st.  

 Final will be on Thursday, November 8th.  

************************************************** 



"What are Pre-Schoolers learning about this week???" 

Math: Numbers & Shapes & Colors 

Language Arts: Letter C c & Family Vocabulary Words 

Social Studies: Family Part 2 and homes 

Science: Weather and Fall 

Arabic: Letter Jeem  

Quran: Surat Al-Fatiha 

Islamic Studies: Al-Nadafa "Cleanness in Islam" 

****************************************************************************** 

 

If parents can donate a couple more thing for our class. We will 

really appreciate it. 

 Clorox Wipes 

 Baby Wipes 

 Napkins 

 

Thank you parents for everything and for all your hard work. Barak 

Allah Feekum Jame3an  


